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Re Premises Licence at Grangefields Farm DEG SBJ
15" Gctober 2017

Dear Sirs
| am writing to express my deep concern about the above.

I live in Long lane because it is a quiet rural village and this license if granted will end this. The noise
from the venue and the noise from the traffic arriving and leaving the venue will be intolerable and
dangerous. The road is unlit and is not safe for the sort of traffic this wil encourage.

The viliage pub, the three horse shoes, had noisy music for a short while, but this was stopped due
to the noise disturbing neighbours. This will be far worse and will result in misery for us locals living

in the vicinity,

Yours sincerely



